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From: Pauline Keeley-DENNING 
Sent: 02 June 2024 08:00
To: Consultations
Subject: I object to Brookland Farm development
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--Email From External Account-- 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write to strongly object to the development of houses in Brookland Farm. 
 
We do not want more strain on our overstretched water supply and ineffective sewage system. 
Our roads can’t cope with the traffic as it is. 
We need to preserve our farming and wildlife and more should be done by our councils and government to support 
them. 
Stop the concrete! 
Save our wildlife 
 
I object to the development at Brookland farm 
 
Pauline Keeley-Denning 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




